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EMBASSY OF INDIA
101, Dokseodang-ro,

Yongsan-gu, Seoul 140,885,
Republic of Korea (South Korea)

Tel:+82-2 798 4257 1798 4268
Fax: +82-2 798-4255

E-Mail:com.seoul@mea.gov.in

No. SEO/21S/1I2016
20 June, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to inform you that Ministry of Railways, Government of India, had
initiated a two stage bidding process for setting up of Rail Coach Factory at Kanchrapara,
West Bengal vide Global RFQ Notice No. 2015/ElectlDevl181/5 dated 1.10.2015.

2. In this regard, Addendum No. 4 dated June 10, 2016 has been issued to the above
RFQ duly revising the RFQ document. The Application Due date has been revised to
August 31, 2016. The RFQ document (Rev - 1) is currently available for download at the
URL:
http://www.indianrailways.gov.in/railwayboard/rb/corrigendum/1465563599260 Addendu
m 4 Kanchapara 100616.pdf

3. It is requested that the details of the above procurement may be given wider publicity
to enable wider participation of the prospective applicants in the bid process. In this regard,
the notice issued towards publication of the above Addendum no. 4 in the newspapers is
attached to this email.

With regards,


